Hard-Core Learner Celebration!

Dear families, 


As a class we have been working very hard to become independent, hard-core learners with a strong work ethic and an ability to be a good self-manager both in the classroom and out. 

Throughout the day as well as in specialists (p.e, library, music) and recess, students earn a “work ethic score” of 1, 2, 3, or 4 indicating how well they are following the school expectations and the 4 B’s. Within the classroom I expect to see them following the 4 B’s, being good self-managers as well as following our community agreements and classroom norms of: Asking Genuine Questions, Listening to Understand, Volunteering Ideas, Honoring Private Think Time.

Each day they receive an overall score for these things. As a class, we decided it would be fun to work towards something to help us think about earning 4’s. We set a goal for ourselves of thirty 4’s. We reached our goal! So, Thursday the 19th we will be having our hard-core learner celebration. We discussed options and decided a winter celebration was appropriate.

Our plan is…

· Do something crafty 

· Read lots of holiday/winter-time stories
· Enjoy treats (send a treat your family loves this time of year!)
· Please no nuts in any of the treats

· Watch Charlie Brown

What do we need?

· Treats

· Paper plates

· Napkins

· Hot cocoa or cider supplies

· Cups for hot drinks

Sorry for the late notice...we just barely reached our goal! If you are able to email me and let me know what you are sending I can plan accordingly and pick up anything left.

 mmckeown@blainesd.org
Thanks for supporting your kiddos in the hard work they have done to earn this and congratulate them in their efforts! It has been an honor to spend time with your child learning and growing! 

Warmly, 

Ms. McKeown
